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Addressee: Member States that
have not yet ratified the ILO 169

Paragraph #133 Session #18 (2019)

Full Text

Given the anniversary of such an important milestone for Member States and
indigenous peoples, the Permanent Forum encourages those States that have not
yet ratified or acceded to the Indigenous and Tribal Peoples Convention, 1989
(No. 169) to consider doing so.
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